Maryland Intergroup enthusiastically invites you and your family to the

2025 Summer Picnic in Rock Greek Park

When: Saturday, June 7, 2025, 11:00 a.m. 3:00 p.m.

Location: Picnic Grove #6 at Rock Creek Park in Washington, D.C. This is the same location as
last year and is right along the Rock Creek walking and biking paths. The area has lots of shade
from trees and is a 100 yard walk to the restrooms.

Directions: If using a navigating app, search for “Picnic Grove 6 Rock Creek” — the full address is
Picnic Grove #6, 696 Beach Dr NW, Washington, DC 20012. The best route is to take Military Rd
NW into Rock Creek Park. Turn North on Beach Drive and park in Lot 6 immediately on your left.
Our pavilion is adjacent to the parking lot. Avoid driving South on Beach Drive since it is partially
closed to cars. Military Rd. can be accessed by Connecticut Ave NW from the west and by 16
St. NE from the east. The location is also accessible by bike or for those closer to the park.

Travel time: About 10 minutes from Silver Spring, 15 from Bethesda, 30-35 from Rockuville,
Laurel and Falls Church

Picnic Grove #6

mekmg Lot 6

N
o
&

K
5
& @
W ¢
50

NianiiAcaa .mqﬂ NQIDAW DAlina N2 &

Intergroup will provide: Hot dogs, hamburgers, veggie burgers, condiments, water and soda
Members are encouraged to bring: Your favorite covered dish, desserts, chips or other snacks

Explore Rock Creek Park! Picnic Grove 6 is next to the park’s main walking trail which runs
along Beach Drive. Walk or bike in either direction for beautiful views of the park.

Questions? Call or text Scott C. at 615-429-6210 or Derek M. at (202) 982-1735.
Who can join? Members and family are welcome. Leashed dogs are welcome and allowed.

The event is funded by Maryland Intergroup. Please consider a donation of any size to help
support our efforts by visiting the www.dmvGamblingHelp.org donate page.



http://www.dmvgamblinghelp.org/

